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THOMPSON-NICOLA REGIONAL LIBRARY 
CELEBRATES THE 2020 GRADUATES OF 

THE TNRD 

Kamloops, BC - May 4, 2020 - Graduation is a huge milestone for the students of the regional district and 

their families. “Admid the COVID-19 crisis and the cancellation of graduation ceremonies, we want to 

honour our grads and invite photo submissions to the Library's Facebook page,” says Chase Branch Head 

Andy Finnen. ”To add to the fun, we've also created a space where you can post your old yearbook 

graduation photo. We are looking for those big hair, still had hair, glory day pictures that bring back special 

memories." 

Help us to celebrate and congratulate the 2020 TNRD graduates by visiting the TNRL's Facebook page. 

Your entries can be posted from May 4-15, 2020. 

People are also welcome to email a picture of a current graduate to questions@tnrd.ca by May 15. 2020 

graduates will be featured in a special album on May 15 on the new TNRL blog. 

Congratulations to all! 
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Andy Finnen, Branch Head 
Chase Library 
afinnen@tnrd.ca 

Click here to view this press release on our website. 
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